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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #20-0133  
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: February 18, 2020 
 
TITLE: Motion Approving Purchase of Portable Stage – Century Industries, LLC - 

$104,771- (Commission Districts 1, 2, 3, and 4) 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve the purchase of a portable stage 
from Century Industries LLC, via the City of Coconut Creek’s Contract No. 08-14-19-11 
for an estimated expenditure of $104,771.  
 
Background 
The City owns a portable stage that is used by Parks and Recreation for over thirty City 
events throughout the year. Examples of such events include the Sistrunk Festival, the 
Great American Beach Party, 4th of July Celebration, and the Starlight Musical series. 
The stage is also a revenue generator as it is rented to outside groups for non-city 
events. The current stage is past its useful life cycle and is scheduled for replacement in 
FY2020 which is consistent with the Five-Year Fleet Replacement Plan. This purchase 
is necessary to replace unit V5528, a 2005 portable stage. 
 
Pursuant to Section 2-181(f)(5)(b), Code of Ordinances of the City of Fort Lauderdale, 
Florida, the City may participate in a contract entered into by another governmental or 
public entity and a provider of supplies or services required by the City, if the chief 
procurement officer determines that it is practicable and advantageous for the city to 
employ this method of procurement. The chief procurement officer has determined that it 
would be practicable and advantageous for the city to use this method of procurement 
for this agreement. This purchase for a portable stage will be made in accordance with 
RFP No. 08-14-19-11 from the City of Coconut Creek from Century Industries LLC in the 
amount of $104,771. 
 
Resource Impact  
Funds for this purchase in the amount of $104,771 are available in the FY 2020 Budget 
listed below:  

Funds available as of January 21, 2020 

ACCOUNT NUMBER 
INDEX NAME 

(Program) 
CHARACTER CODE/ 
SUB-OBJECT NAME 

AMENDED 
BUDGET 

(Character) 

AVAILABLE 
BALANCE 
(Character) 

PURCHASE  
AMOUNT 

001-PBS580101-6416 Fleet Services Vehicles $5,252,326 $2,331,226 $104,771 

      PURCHASE TOTAL ► $104,771 
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Strategic Connections 
This item supports the Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2024 Strategic Plan, 

specifically advancing: 

 Internal Support Focus Area 

 Goal 8: Build a leading government organization that manages all resources wisely 
and sustainability 

 Objective: Provide safe, well-maintained, and efficient facilities and capital assets. 
 
This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale Vision Plan 2035: We Are Here. 
 
Attachments 
Exhibit 1 – Solicitation 
Exhibit 2 – City of Coconut Creek Agreement 
Exhibit 3 – Century Industries, LLC Quote 
 

 
Prepared by:    Drew Newstrom, Public Works 
   Laurie Platkin, Finance 
   Linda Blanco, Finance 
  
Department Directors:   Raj Verma, Public Works 
         Susan Grant, Finance 


